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St. John Armenian Church Komitas Choir:  Music Director, Deacon Rubik Mailian.  Executive Board:  Denise Karakashian, President; Annette Mamassian, Vice President; Gary Melikian, 
Treasurer; Yvonne Korkoian, Secretary; Linda Jevahirian, Recording Secretary; Charlene Apigian and Christine Matoian, Advisors  

General Membership Meeting and Election
Sunday, November 15, 2015, 12:30

Please contact the nominating committee if you 
would like to nominate a member, or yourself 

to run for office on the Executive Board.  
A light lunch will be served. 

WASHINGTON, D.C., MAY, 2015 – Genocide Centennial Badarak
Basilica of the National Shrine of the Immaculate Conception

A 100-Year Journey of Remembrance and Song
The Detroit Armenian Chorale, the Hamazkayin Arax Dance 

Ensemble and the Karapetyan Quartet at the Detroit Symphony 
Orchestra Max M. Fisher Music Center on June 19, 2015

Detroit Armenian Chorale
Christmas Concert Rehearsals begin Thursday, 

October 1 from 7-9 pm at St. John Armenian Church.

The June 19 concert at 
Orchestra Hall was a big hit.  
A DVD is being produced.  
Watch for details.

Contact:  Deacon Rubik Mailian rubik@sjachurch.org
or (248) 569-3405 

Komitas Choir Christmas Party 
Cantoro Market and Trattoria, Plymouth

Dinner Served in the Wine Cellar 
Sunday, December 6, 2015

2:00 pm – 6:00 pm
Details to follow

mailto:rubik@sjachurch.org

